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Product Discontinuation Notification July 1st, 2016 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

This letter serves as formal notification that Xeltek, Inc. is discontinuing the production of the 

following products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are 

eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality product lines. To 

best serve you, all inquires and requests.  

 

Discontinued 

Part Number 

Suggested 

Replacement 

SuperPro 

6004GP 

Superpro 6104GP. 

SuperPro 

5004GP 

Superpro 6104GP 

S400 NA 

S403 NA 

S417 NA 

S421 NA 

S425C NA 

S608 NA 

S609 NA 

S610 NA 

S614 NA 

 

For further questions, please contact sales@xeltek.com  
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